
Effective Monday May 22, 2017: 
District Certificated water will no longer be 
available. Due to high river flows, the Water 
Master has determined the need to designate 

excess water as flood water  

(little ‘f’ regarding the NDWR presentation). 

 

The flood water will be tracked for internal 
purposes, but WILL NOT count toward the 4.0 

duty. 


